
 
 
Hi Everyone! 
 
Hope all of you are doing well. We wanted to give you the great news that we are having a 4-
Day soccer camp this summer for kids ages 5 to 12. The camp will be held at our church 
grounds on July 27th, 28th, 30th, and 31st from 5:00 PM to 7:30PM.  
 
The camp will only cost $20 per child! I have attached a sign-up form and a waiver that you will 
have to fill out and sign. We can only have up to 50 kids, so let us know as soon as possible. 
 
This year has been "different", so our soccer camp will be different too. In order to do our part 
in fighting the spread of the COVID-19 virus, we have made the following adjustments: 
 
1) Kids will be assigned to team of 10 and a color. 

When they arrive, they will go to their team 
area and check in with their coach. 

 
2) The kids will remain with the team for the 

duration of the camp. 
 
3) We won't have concessions, but we will provide 

drinks, Popsicles, and a snack at designated 
times. 

 
4) We ask you to send your kid with a water 

bottle, so that we can refill them while they are 
on a drill. 

 
5)  In order to reduce the probability of exposure to the virus, we ask you to remain in your 

cars, expect if you must speak to any of us. Also, this year, we won’t have Game Day. 
 
We might add other procedures as we adapt to this new challenge, so we ask you to be patient. 
We are looking forward serving your kids, and having a great time this summer. If you have any 
questions, please let us know. 
 

 

Pastor Martin Reyes 
Associate Pastor  
217-342-6797 


